From: Penelope Wood [mailto:penelope.wood@btinternet.com] 
Sent: 10 May 2011 08:18
To: Jenny Barker
Subject: RE: PLANNING APPLICATION 10/01780/HYBRID NW BICESTER ECO TOWN AMENDED PLANS
Dear Jenny Barker,

Sorry to be late with Caversfield Parish Council’s comments.  Am putting hard copy in the

post to you today.  In the meantime, I am emailing to say “The Parish Council wishes to 

object to the application on the following planning grounds:
         long-term sustainability of proposed bus service unconvincing;
         environmental impact on existing village of Caversfield – rural, non-suburban nature of
village altered as it becomes subsumed within Bicester urban sprawl;
         traffic safety concerns with regard to B4100 from which traffic will access 
the Exemplar.”

best wishes,

Penny Wood

Mrs P Wood

Clerk, Caversfield Parish Council
 
